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          Tuesday, 20th May 2025 
 
Dear all,  
 
A few reminders for the Year 6 theatre trip to Starlight Express tomorrow, Wednesday 21st May.  
 
- Please make sure your child is back at school for 5pm 
- They can bring a drink and snack (not a meal) with them in a carrier bag that can be thrown away 
- No nuts and no fizzy drinks please  
- School polo shirts and school jumpers / fleece or leavers hoodie must be worn  
- We will keep you updated on our return to school via parent reps but it will be around 11pm 
- The coach will stop on the road and staff will take the children down the drive and into their classrooms   
- You will only be able to collect your child from the classroom  
- Your child does not need to be in school until 10am on Thursday, 22nd but staff will be in school from 
8:30am as normal if your child needs to come in earlier.   
 
We are looking forward to a lovely evening.   
 
Any questions please let me know.  
 
Many thanks, 
 

 
Miss Clift  
Year 6 Year Group Leader  
Equalities, Diversity and Racial Justice Lead  
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